

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to announce an upcoming event we believe your family will enjoy! Our Spring Book Fair will be taking place from March 14th-19th. In conjunction with the Fair, we will be hosting a **Reading Café**. This event will take place on **March 14th** from 3:15 to 5:15 in the Cafeteria.

During this event, families are invited to come and enjoy a delicious treat prepared by our talented student leaders alongside Chef Jeff. The Reading Café isn't just about food, though. It's a chance for families to come together, relax, and foster a love for reading. Mrs. Crossman will pre-select some notable book titles available at the Book Fair, and feature them on the Reading Café menu. When our student wait staff, takes your order for a student prepared treat, they will also take your book order. This creates an opportunity for families to "sample (not keep)" some of the books available in the Book Fair.

After enjoying your treats and sampling some books, we invite families to venture to the library to peruse the Book Fair. There, you'll find a wide array of books for all ages and interests. Whether you're looking for the latest bestseller or a timeless classic, there's something for everyone at the Book Fair. We are excited to announce that students can also pre-order the newest Dogman title to be released on March 19th (see separate flyer for details).

This event promises to be a delightful afternoon for the whole family, filled with good food and great books. However, if you cannot make it to the Reading Café, there will be other opportunities to visit the Book Fair.

- Each class will visit the Book Fair at some point between March 14-19. Please consult teachers for your child's classrooms scheduled time.
- The Fair will also be open for families to shop on Monday, March 18th from 2:20-3:00.
- Families can purchase books from the Online Fair by visiting: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/lakegeorgeelementaryschool2.

Some helpful reminders for the Book Fair:		
		We accept cash, credit or e-wallet. Students can add money to their e-wallet account by visiting the Book Fair homepage: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/lakegeorgeelementaryschool2
		We are required to collect sales tax. Please send your child with enough funds to cover the 7% sales tax that will be added to their purchase.
		If you want to ensure that your child only purchases books from the Fair, or a certain amount of books and a minimal amount of gadgets, toys, bookmarks, etc., please send your child with a note so that we can help your child in making their selection.
_		have any questions or require further information, please don't hesitate to contact orary.
Th	ank	you for your continued support. We hope to see you at the Fair!
На	ppy	y Reading,
Mı	s. C	Crossman

